
 

 

25th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you will know, all schools have been asked to conduct lateral flow tests on staff 

and students prior to the full return to the classroom.  We are in the process of 

planning for these tests and for a return to face to face teaching.  We suspect that a 

large proportion of our families will take up the offer of LFT.  To do this safely, it is 

most likely that we will conduct the test the day before inviting students back to 

school.  For example, if a year group were tested on Monday the 8th March, they will 

return on Tuesday the 9th March for face to face teaching.  Students awaiting their 

LFT will continue to learn remotely.   

 

In order for us to plan for the return of all students, we need to know how many 

tests we need to conduct. 

 

Below you will see a link to the Trust consent form.  Please click on the link and 

answer yes or no to the permission question.  After you have made your decision a 

further drop down menu will appear so that you can enter your child's details.  A 

separate consent form will need to be completed for each child. 

 

LFT Consent Form 

 

I would like to thank you in advance for your support of the Government drive to 

make schools as safe as possible.  If all students take the test, we can have a high 

level of assurance that the environment is safe for all. 

 

Best wishes, 
 

 
 

Simon Underdown. 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s23q1ha_kkmgEHn2jjmNvJpR8LJRHF5Hn9v3cGga5_5URU9WN1A1WERLTU1NQ09LV0pMUE1VSzRIRS4u

